
 

  

 

 

 

2nd March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 6 children,  

 

In December we held an information evening about our Year 6 residential to High 

Adventure. If you were unable to attend the trip please see the attached 

presentation for information that was shared.  

 

This year the trip takes place from 11th to 13th July (3 days/2 nights). 

 

The PTA has very generously offered to pay for the transport for the trip, which 

means that the cost per child will be £190.  As this is a considerable outlay we are 

suggesting that the cost is spread by making regular payments over the next few 

months, with full payment to be made by 15th June.  

 

Payments can be made via parent pay or cash to the school office. A deposit of £40 

is required by the end of March to secure your child’s place, followed by 3 

instalments of £50 per month (or if you prefer you can pay in full or smaller chunks).  

 

If you are in receipt of free school meals we will be able to help with the cost. Please 

get in touch and we can discuss it confidentially.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vicky Hearson 

Deputy Head 

v.hearson@ebor.academy  
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